
 

 
 
 
 
 
Welcome                                                                                       March 30, 2025   
                                                                                                  

Congregational Singing                        Christ Our Hope In Life and Death 
     Good Good Father 

           How Great Is Our God 
Announcements and Offering  

Call to Worship                                                                             Luke 12:32      

Do not be afraid, little flock, for your Father has been pleased to give 
you the kingdom. 

 
Prayer                
 
Sermon                                        Luke 12:1-34 
 
Reflective Close               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sermon Notes 
Luke 12:1-34 

 

First Baptist Church           (308) 234-2311 
3610 6th Ave, Suite 1                             contact@kearneyfb.org 
Kearney NE  68845                               Hours: Monday - Thursday 
      8:00AM – 5:00PM 

        
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

Village Pie Maker – The Preschool will be taking orders for Village Pie 
Maker Pies on Sunday, March 23 and Sunday, March 30 at a table in the 
lobby.  Pies can be picked up on Tuesday, April 15th between 3pm-6pm at 
the Children’s Ministry Entrance. 
 
Dwell & Delight – The first Dwell and Delight ladies event is coming up on 
Friday, April 4th, 6-8:30pm in Saints Hall.  Please sign up at the table in the 
lobby.  

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Ratio Christi -- On Sunday, April 6th during the Sunday School hour, in 
Saints Hall, we are going to have a chance to hear from Ben Bowers, an 
Apologist from Ratio Christi about how we can trust scripture and the 
nature of Hebrew manuscripts. He will bring a Hebrew Torah Scroll that is 
several hundred years old to go along with his presentation and help you 
grow in your understanding of the copying process as well as the beauty 
and care that scribes put into their work. We encourage you to make time 
for this presentation! 
 
Jews for Jesus – Jews for Jesus will be joining us during worship service on 
Sunday, April 6th to share about the traditional Seder Meal and how it is 
woven together with Jesus’ life, death and resurrection.  You do not want 
to miss out on this moving presentation!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Faith Singers - Upcoming dates for Faith Singers: Wednesday, April 2nd at 
Mount Carmel, Wednesday, April 9th, 5:45pm at Kinship Pointe – 
Northridge and Sunday, April 13th tour, 1pm at Foxtrot Neighborhood at 
Nebraska Veteran’s home and 2pm at Brookstone Gardens. Questions 
please contact Karen Decker, 308-440-2418. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Worship Leader Job Opening – After many years of service, Mark Liljehorn, 
our current worship leader, is stepping down at the end of April.  If you are 
interested, or know someone who might be interested, in the role of 
worship leader, the job description and how to apply are posted here: 
https://kearneyfb.org/jobs/ 
 
Volunteer Request  - Our Children’s Ministry is also in need of a volunteer 
to do data entry for 1-2 hours per week.  If you are interested and available, 
please reach out to Scott Peace, speace@kearneyfb.org.  
 
Room & Gym Reservations – Just a reminder you can view the facility and 
gym calendars on our church website.  If you’d like to reserve space, there 
is a reservation form and more information available here:  
https://kearneyfb.org/room-reservations/ . ALL reservations (including in 
house meetings and studies) now require a reservation form. Copies are 
also available through the church office.  

Radio Broadcast is sponsored by an anonymous donor. 

Flowers are sponsored by the Mefferd family in celebration of Letty 
Reichert Long’s birthday. 

Prayer focus for this week is Chariots 4 Hope. 

Family concerns are Naomi Schwarz, Derek Mitchell, Marv Ebinger. 

Connection Cards are located in the seat backs. Please fill out any 
information you would like us to have and return in the baskets just 
outside the exit doors and in the Saints Hall or go to 
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/  

Gifts You may give at the link on kearneyfb.org,  by placing your 
gift in one of the offering plates passed during announcements, in 
one of the offering boxes located around the building, by mail or 
through every.org by using the QR code to the right.  Thank you 
for your gifts.     
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